
Public Notice 
 

 
 
 

 
 

APPLICATION FOR A DEMOLITION PERMIT 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Review Committee for Demolition applications of the 
Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough will hold a meeting on November 1st, 
2006, at 7 p.m. at 5160, boulevard Décarie, 4th floor, Montréal in order to study the 
following demolitions applications : 
 

• The motel Laval at 6710, rue saint-Jacques Ouest; 
• The industrial building at 6645, rue Saint-Jacques Ouest, west of Cavendish, so 

as to build a new three-storey motel there with 90 rooms. 
 
During this meeting, time will be allotted for questions from residents concerning these 
applications for demolition permits and the preliminary plans for reusing the site once it 
is vacant. 
 
Any person wishing to oppose the demolitions must, within ten days of publication of the 
present notice or, failing such notice, within ten days following the posting of the notice on 
immovables concerned, make his objections known in writing to the undersigned, giving 
the reasons for his objections, by mail to 5160, boulevard Décarie, Suite 600, Montréal, 
H3X 2H9, or by fax at 514 868-3538. 
 
GIVEN AT MONTRÉAL, this October 18, 2006. 
 
 
 
 
 
Elaine Doyle, avocate 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement  


